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GDay everyone,

I am hoping you guys are smart enough to see that there really hasn’t been any new info provided by the DPIE.
Really it’s pretty vague information that hasn’t addressed our concerns.

Santos also offer very little info or changes, especially not enough to show this project is needed, or wanted. It
offers nothing in the way that shows this project is safe!

Thanks for the extra time to respond. Although there really isn’t anything worthwhile to respond to. My family
and I in Narrabri continue to not support this and hope you make the right choice to reject this project.

Thanks again,

Peter Johnson
“Lucky View”
Narrabri NSW 2390
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